
  MINUTES OF THE LEE RECREATION COMMISSION 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2022 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Kathy Kerrigan; Rebecca Hawthorne; Tom Dronsfield and Caren Rossi    

OTHERS: Linda Schier 

MINUTES:  

9/7/2022 Minutes. Tom Dronsfield made a motion to approve as presented.   

Kathy Kerrigan seconded. Vote: majority, minutes approved. Rebecca Hawthorne abstained 

******************************************************************************  

Old Business 

Movie Night 

Rebecca Hawthorne explained that she feels that when we do a movie night, it needs to be age 

appropriate, a G movie preferred so it could be open to all.  

Others agreed and we will look into this for next year.  

Winter Carnival 

The group discussed this, and we will determine the date and location as winter gets here.   

Activities:  skating, sledding, food trucks, scouts, maybe some type of decorating.   

Farmers Markets 

Caren Rossi stated that she has spoken with several farmers who would be interested in a 

monthly, not weekly farmers market.  She asked what about adding music to the monthly 

market to make it a bigger event?  

The group agreed.    

The discussion about charging for the space as discussed. No amount if any, was determined.   

It will be held at Little River Park: June, July, Aug & September unless the farmers disagreed.  

See about getting some food trucks at the events, possibly music is:  Kiyoshi; Dean Rubine; 

Petty Thieves; Chicken Shack and a Reggie band.  

Pickle Ball  

Kathy Kerrigan stated she is still working on language for the sign. She has looked at what other 

towns have done, not sure yet what this sign should say.  

The group told her to get what she wants and Tom Dronsfield will get it made up and we can 

then hang it up.  



New Business 

The following are activities to explore:  

Holiday house decorating contest, winner announced at winter carnival 

Skating lessons 

Possibly adding a large skating rink at LRP 

Festival of lights 

Winter snowshoe walk 

Beer garden 

Food trucks into the June event to eliminate an August event, too close to the fair.  

Event Attendance  

The traditional events were discussed, and we determined that we will do our best to get a 

count of how many people attend each event to see if its worth having or not.  

Next meeting is Wednesday, November 2, 2022, at the Town Offices 
 
MINUTES BY:  

Caren Rossi  


